Newsletter from the Independent Living Center
September 2014

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Independent Living Center for
September 2014. Our teenagers had lots of activities to do at the center and school this month.
They finished their final test for this semester at the end of September and will have a holiday from
School for one month. We are very happy to tell everybody what activities our teenagers had this
month.
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On the 20" of September it was Thai National Youth Day. Our teenagers came to help with
the jobs at our main center. They helped to clean the Children’s Home area. They were very
happy to do this activity together.
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On the 26" of September our teenagers combined with the prevention office of the center to
organized activities on the topic of “Discrimination” for the people in the community. We would
like them to teach about the HIV and hope this will lead to less stigma aimed at the HIV people. In
this project, our teenagers helped to prepare information to use in the seminar.
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On the 27" of September our teenagers went to organize anti-discrimination activity again

for the people in the community not far from the Camillian Social Center Rayong. The teenager’s



leaders organized useful activities for them to learn more about how to protect themselves and
how to live with HIV people and not stigmatize them.
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On the 28" of September our teenagers came to welcome the Ducati Pattaya Group.
Our teenagers were very interested the motorbikes and also enjoyed talking with the kind
people. They very much enjoyed a short thrill ride around the center more details

here http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/pattaya-ducati-2014.html
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http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/pattaya-ducati-2014.html

Independent Living Center
10/9 Sukhumvit Road. Soi Nackautid 46 Maptaphut Meaung Rayong 21150
Tel 038- 608218 Fax 038-608236

Email: Idpliving@hotmail.com



